
 Robert Miles Infants School  
December 2019 

Merry Christmas To all the 

parents, grandparents, carers and 

friends of the school we would like 

to thank you for your support this 

term and wish you all a very merry 

Christmas. 
 

Choir    
Choir have been out and about   

entertaining Bingham.  They opened the 

Bingham Town Christmas Market at the 

end of November and also sang at the 

Christmas tree festival at St Mary’s Church. 

 
Thank you to everyone who bought a 

ticket and to all those who donated 

prizes. 

Our raffle raised an amazing £316 
The winning tickets are shown on the 

office window. 

 

We also raised £297 from the 

tickets for the Year 1 and Reception 

plays. 

 

Thank you also for the donations of 

chocolates and sweets for the 

tombola on Wednesday 18th Dec. 

 

We will be using this money towards 

the purchase of three new 

Smartboards for the classrooms. 

Christmas plays   
Reception performed their play “Happy 

Birthday Jesus” to Buttercross Preschool 

and all of their families.  We are really 

proud of how they managed to learn so 

many songs. 

Year 1 performed ‘Tinsel on Tithby Hill’ to 

Years 4 and 6 from Robert Miles Junior 

School as well as their families.  We were 

impressed by their enthusiasm and 

enjoyment, particularly when singing.  

More photos are on the website. 

 

 
 

Reminder 
It’s our carol concert at Bingham Methodist 

Church on Friday 20th at 2pm.  If you come to 

watch your child you may take them home from 

the church; if not we will bring them back to 

school. 
Please do not send book bags on Friday. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates to remember 
Mon 6th Jan Back to school 

Tues 11th Feb Safer internet day 

  

Mon 17th Feb Half term 

Fri 3rd April Class photos 

Fri 3rd April Break up for Easter 

Mon 20th April Back to school 

Clubs  
Clubs will continue to run in January.  Here is a summary of what is on offer: 

Monday   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading club  Lunchtime  Years 1 & 2 

Sewing club  3.20 – 4.00 Places now 

allocated 

up to July  

Tuesday 

Bible explorers  Lunchtime  Years 1 & 2  

Wednesday  

Choir  Lunchtime  Years 1 & 2 

Maths /Puzzle Club  3.20 – 4.00  Years 1 & 2  Please complete the consent slip 

below if you would like your child 

to attend this club  

Thursday  

Writing club Lunchtime Year 2  

Friday   

Mindfulness Colouring   Lunchtime  Years 1 & 2  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Maths/Puzzle Club – YEAR 1 and 2 ONLY 

I give permission for my child ___________________________ in ___________________ class 

to attend the Maths/Puzzle club and I agree to collect my child promptly at 4.00 from 

the main entrance. 

Signed _______________________________________________________ parent/carer 

 

Cash 
As a school we are                        

required to have a cash handling 

policy.  All cash must be received by 

the office. Teachers may not accept 

any cash from parents/carers.  Cash 

deposit envelopes are available to 

parents at reception. These should be 

used for every payment.  Please send 

the correct money as we are no longer 

able to give change. 

Uniform 
This half term lots of children have been 

coming into school without the correct 

uniform.  Please ensure that your child 

comes to school in January wearing the 

correct uniform. 
 Blue sweatshirt preferably with school logo 

 White polo shirt 

 Black / grey trousers/skirt/school dress 

 Black/white/grey socks/tights 

 Sensible black shoes (no trainers, heels or 

boots) 

 


